PROPOSAL

It is hereby RESOLVED that putsuant to Section 109 of the Delaware General Corporation Law,
8 Del C. § 109, and Aaticle XII of the Corporation’s By-Laws, the Corporation’s By-Laws ate
hereby amended by adding a new Section 11 to Article III of the Corporation’s By-Laws, as
follows:

SECTION 11 To the extent permitted under federal and state law, in any proxy
statement in which the Board discloses to stockholdeis information about the
compensation of the Chief Executive Officer and other “named executive
officeis” as that term is defined in Item 402 of SEC Regulation S-K duing a
preceding period (the “reported period™), the Boad will disclose to siockholders
the estimated monetary value of the benefits to which each such named executive
officer had any vested rights as of the last day of the reported period under any
pension, retirement or deferred compensation plan, including any supplemental
executive 1etirement plan, established by the Corporation.

This By-Law shall be effective immediately and automatically as of the date it is
approved by the vote of stockholders in accordance with Article XII of the
Corporation’s By-Laws

SUPPORTING STATEMENT

I believe that decisions by the Board and its compensation committee regarding the
compensation of the Corporation’s senior executives are important and could have a significant
effect on shareholder interests In order for shareholders to be accurately informed regarding
such decisions and to have a good picture of the Beard’s petformance and the Corporation’s
governance, it is essential that information about the total amount and makeup of the
compensation of top executives be comprehensive and tianspatent Therefore, I believe that it is
desirable for the Board to provide sharcholders with information about the monetary value of
benefits from pension, retirement, or deferred compensation plans that provide benefits to senio
executives. By making the compensation accorded fo top executives more transparent, the
proposed By-Law could enable shareholders to better assess the compensation decisions made by
the Board. As a result, the proposed By-Law could in my view make the Board more
accountable and improve the way in which compensation arrangements are set and the
Corporation is governed

Turge you to vote “yes” to support the adoption of this proposal.




